
PLAYGROUND UPGRADE AT

697 BURLINGTON 
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Board Meeting 2/13/2024



● As part of a January 2023 Burlington CDE ESSER II funding for 697 Playground 
improvements

● This is part of a large Burlington Campus improvements that  include a new 
walkway through the Campus 

● RFP bidding process has begun ! 
● This is part of a large Burlington Campus improvement plan  that  include a new 

walkway through the Campus through the rear part of 669 “Yellow House” and 
into 661 “Bur Central”

● Intention of the project- To continue a strong and safe legacy for the 
Burlington Campus 

● Improved health safety measures  for students

Context 



BUDGET BREAKDOWN

Total ESSER II APPROVED $900,000

CNCA BUR GENERAL BUDGET from Deferred 
Maintenance 

$100,000 







LOOKING AHEAD 2024… 

● Jan. 2024 NEW Play Equipment was approved by CNCA board

● Expected in July 2024 

● March 2024- “Yellow House” construction is expected to begin. Pending GNLA board approval

● Construction Contractor bids will be selected at the April CNCA Board meeting

● May 2024- 697 Burlington Playground construction to begin 

● Relocating summer school to 653 Burlington Upper Campus 

● Playground expected to reopen by August 2024 

● This is a multiphase project


